RESUME DIGEST
HCR 97 2024 Regular Session Echols
Requests the La. Dept. of Health to continue the task force to study the shortage of specialist
physicians in this state and identify and make recommendations to address the specialist

assistant shortage.

Requests the task force to submit a written report of its findings to the House and Senate
committees on health and welfare on or before Feb. 1, 2025.



